
Silver sponsor:

As the 2014 NAB Agribusiness Beef Industry Rising Champion you will have 
the opportunity to:

•	Attend the Five Nations Beef Alliance conference in the USA in 2014

•	Gain insight into the ‘big’ issues facing the Australian beef industry

•	Network with International and Australian beef industry leaders

•	Represent the next generation of beef industry leaders

Finalists will also have the opportunity to convene in Canberra to:

•	Meet like-minded people passionate about the beef industry

•	Work with a Cattle Council mentor to develop personal goals

•	Further your understanding of the workings of industry and government

•	Travel to Canberra, all expenses paid, to take part in the NAB Agribusiness 
Rising Champions Initiative

Apply online at: www.cattlecouncil.com.au/risingchampions  
Applications close: 2 August 2013

Cattle Council of Australia is looking 
for the next generation of beef 
industry leaders. The annual NAB 
Agribusiness Rising Champions 
Initiative provides the opportunity 
for a member of the industry aged 
between 21 and 35 years to become 
the youth representative to the 
Cattle Council and help provide an 
important perspective to inform 
policy development and address 
industry issues. 


